Mountain River East Condominium
MEETING NOTICE

Meeting of the Mountain River East Condominium Association

Mountain River East Road Thornton, NH

The Annual Meeting will be held at 9am on May 20th
at the tennis courts (bring chairs)

Welcome/ MRPM/BOD
Introduction of new association members

Christine Fiske — Unit 39
Scott Lashua & Jen Cullen — Unit 62
Francis & Barbara Laleunesse — Unit 76

Joseph and Ann Teixeira — Unit 80

Approval of 2020 September meeting minutes- posted to website
Financial Report 2020-2021 — see below budget narrative report
Budget for 2021-2022

Long term Capital Planning

Tree trimming/removal

Lawns/grounds

Painting/Bldg Maintenance

Election of Directors

Jeannine Robbins-Murphy (acting President since November 2019)
Scott Robitaille — Treasurer (3 years)

Steve Ciras — Vice President (3 years)



